June 28, 2022

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Providence Regional Medical Center Everett

Union Training

Union Training this Thursday at Providence Colby Campus

Now that we have our new Union contract, we want to stay involved and make sure our
union remains strong at Providence!

e Are you are interested in learning more about the union and being more involved in
your union?

e Are you a steward needing a refresher training or do you want to be a new
steward?

If so, this training is for you! Come this Thursday, June 30, 4:30pm-6:30pm at the
Cascade meeting room in the MOB.

Dinner will be provided,RSVP here so we can make sure we have enough food.

If you can’t make it but want more information, or with any
questions, please contact your Union Representatives Ida
Kovacic at ida@opeiu8.org or 206-441-8880 ext. 117 or Patrick
Pedersen at patrick@opeiu8.org or 206-441-880 ext. 121.

Visit our website
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STAY CONNECTED
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